
THINK 
BEFORE YOU 
PARK – DO 

NOT LET THIS 
UNIFORM 
BECOME A 

CHILD
 

 

The Bowl and the Almondsbury Garden Centre car parks can be used at drop 
off and pick up, and there are plenty of SAFE areas in the village to park. 
Please be considerate to others and do not park on double yellows, near 
crossings or juntions – park smart, teach your children the correct rules 

THIS WILL CAUSE AN ACCIDENT, IT 

IS IMPOSSIBLE TO SEE WHAT IS 

COMING UNTIL YOU ARE IN THE 

MIDDLE OF THE ROAD 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

WHAT A CHILD SHOULD SEE 
WHEN CROSSING THE ROAD 

PUT OUR CHILDREN 1ST 

 


